
News of Members

This month sees the publication of two new books
by members:

“In search of Words” by Oliver West
builds on his successful “Footnotes” programme
which many people will have enjoyed and profited
from.

As a professional artist, printmaker and
university lecturer, he has the experience to pass on his
knowledge of visual-spatial technique to people of any age
or any background.

The methods he promotes are simple and extremely practical.
But they are presented with his own special charisma. He is a
brilliant teacher. His enthusiasm can inspire a whole school.

Dyslexics listening to him are astonished to hear someone talking to them in a language
they can understand. They may even feel that for the first time they have met another
human being.!!

For non-dyslexics his words, written or spoken, are a revelation. A whole new world is
suddenly opened up for them. Here is a way to contact creative minds and, what is more,
to rouse one’s own creative skills.

Lizzie Stevens represented ADT at the launch of the book at Falmouth Library on November
21st and much enjoyed the exhilerating company. For more information contact:

oliver@oliverwestfootnotes.com
or call: 01726 884239


